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Secretary’s Letter
MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! The season
is upon us and the busy month of December has begun.
Here is a quick list of events: Saturday, December 4    Boy
Scout Troop 524 is hosting a Santa’s “Build It” Workshop
in the afternoon.  That evening is our Lodge Lighting.
Sunday, December 5     is our annual Memorial Service,
where we honor our members who have passed.  Kid’s
Christmas Party is Saturday, December 11     from 1pm
until 3pm with a special visit by Santa.  December 16    
and 17     is our annual Food Basket Assembly and
Saturday the 18     us when we deliver Christmas Food
Baskets to the needy in our community.  The afternoon
of December 18     is our TOM and JERRY Party for adults
only over 21 years of age from 3pm to 5pm.  Christmas
day December 25     the Lodge will be closed so our
employees and volunteers can enjoy their family.  New
Year Eve Party is on Friday, December 31.  For exact
times look for articles posted in the Banner by our
Committee Chairs.  This is the season to be Grateful and
spend time with family and friends.  God Bless you all!!
With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660
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Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

Hello to all the Northglenn Elks. Winter is in sight and we are moving along with our
Lodge improvements. I hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving. November was a
busy month with the Charity Ball and bringing back of the Hobo Dance. We also will
had our Craft Fair and weekly food drives. Thank you to everyone who helped to make
all of these successful.
This month I hope to close out the year on a high note. We will continue with the food
drive to make our Christmas food baskets. We will be lighting the Lodge on the 4th
when we will draw the names for the gift exchange. Kids of all ages will be welcome to
come get a visit from Saint Nick on the 11th. Don't forget to come down on friday the
17th when the baseball team will be giving us the show of putting the Christmas bas-
kets together. On the 18th after we deliver the baskets don't forget to enjoy a drink at
the Tom and Jerrys when we will exchange our gifts. We will have a business causal
night at our New Year’s Eve Ball.
Come down and enjoy the Lodge. You are what makes our Lodge great!
Sincerely, Stephen Boyd |Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk:
The following members have applied for life

membership and will be voted on at the
December 16th Lodge meeting.

Fred Olguin Jr  Daniel Blakely



The volunteer of the month who is someone who
does a monumental amount of work behind the
scenes in helping in the kitchen during the greatest
times of need.  She was an integral part of helping
make a recent benefit a huge success.  Please help me
in congratulating Gina Cordava for all that she
contributes to our Lodge.

Sincerely,
Arlan Sauer
Loyal Knight

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Please keep these, and all of our members and their families
in your thoughts and prayers.

We care about our membership.

Our elk of the month has become a regular at our
pool night, has served as a Trustee in our Officer
corps and has designed many of our beautiful fliers
for the Lodge Facebook page and tables. He always
had an ear to listen and a smile for the membership.
When you see Jeff Ebbesen this month remember to
thank him for all he does.

Fraternally Yours,
Troy Young
Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Adams County has entered an All Clear Status as of May 16, 2021
Masks are no longer required if you have had your Covid Vaccination

Lodge Lighting
December 4th

Childrens
Christmas Party
December 11th

The PER’s Invite you to join us
For our Annual

Tom & Jerry Party
Adults only over 21 Years of Age

Saturday, December 18th
3 pm until 5 pm

The PER Association invites you to come down
and enjoy some cheer with old Friends and New.

Bring your favorite finger food
or dish to share.

We will do the Secret Santa Exchange
Near the end of the party

Please join us as we remember
those who have passed before us.

The first Sunday of December is set aside
as a day of remembrance for those

who no longer answer when their name is called.
This service is open to

widows, members and their guests.
Questions… Please contact Joe Heger at 303-452-1644

We will draw names at Lodge Lighting and
then exchange gifts at the Tom & Jerry party.
We try to put a $20 limit on gifts but we
know, that is not always possible.
If you would like to join in on the fun,
there is a box at the bar. PLEASE… only
one entry per person.
This was so much fun last time,
lets do it again!!



Name Date

Daniel Blakely Sr  12/ 1
Larry Egan  12/ 2
Jason Rice  12/ 2
David Baca Sr  12/ 4
Robert Whited  12/ 5
Frank Hernandez  12/ 7
Christine Wares  12/ 8
Harold Lasswell  12/10
Cathy Anderson  12/13
Mike Nichols  12/13
Angelique Hoffman  12/14
Ben DiSalle Jr  12/15
Brian Adema  12/16
Louis Conte  12/16
Arthur Gallegos  12/18
Cheyney Henricks  12/20
Christopher Heger  12/24
Bill Jones  12/24
Terry Hackencamp  12/28
James Keefe  12/29
Nichole Brown  12/31
Michael Walker  12/31

Name Member Date

Kathleen Larry McKee 12/ 3
Sharon Stephen Brown 12/ 5
Ollie Vernon Agnes 12/15
Janis Paul Schmeisser 12/16
Lauren Christopher Heger 12/20
Joe Ann Alan Gaytan 12/23
Suzanne Eugene Abeyta 12/31

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Hugh & Barbara Ewoldt 12/ 1
Tommy & Jan Chambers 12/ 4
Chris & Kaloni Webster 12/11
Martin & Maria Carroll 12/29
Terrence & Julia Emmett 12/31

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details



Wings on
Wednesday!

That’s Right…
75 Cent Wings

Every Wednesday

Enjoy 75 Cent wings, up to 3 draft beers
for just $1.50 each and stay for Club

Bingo!

How can you go Wrong with That Line Up

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Monday, Wednesda and Friday Special:
Get three 16 oz. Draft Beers for $1.50 each

When you purchase Dinner
Come on down and enjoy your Lodge!!

Club Hours:
Saturday: Noon - Close Sunday: Noon - 8:00 pm

Mon: 3:00 - Close  Tues - Fri: 2:00 - Close

December 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

2 Lodge Mtg 7:00 3  Friday Night
Dinner

4 Lodge Lighting

5 Memorial Service
Game follows

6Pool
Tourn

7 8 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

9
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

10  Friday Night
Dinner

11Kids Christmas
Party

12
Broncos 2:05

13Pool
Tourn

14 15 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

16 PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

17  Friday Night
Dinner

18 Basket Delivery
Tom & Jerry’s

19
Broncos 2:05

20Pool
Tourn

21 22 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

23
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

24 Closed
Merry Christmas

25 Closed
Merry
Christmas

26
Broncos 2:25

27Pool
Tourn

28 29 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

30 31
New Years Eve
Party

Happy
New Year !

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day



January 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

2 3 Pool
Tourn

4 5 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

6 Lodge Mtg 7:00 7  Friday Night
Dinner

8
Hoop Shoot

9 10 Pool
Tourn

11 12 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

13
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

14  Friday Night
Dinner

15
Cowboy Ball

16 17 Pool
Tourn

18 19 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

20 PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

21  Friday Night
Dinner

22

23 24 Pool
Tourn

25 26 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

27
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

28  Friday Night
Dinner

29

30 31 Pool
Tourn

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

Northglenn Elks Monday Night
Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:00
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:   $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please

Wanted Volunteer
Bartenders

We are in need of volunteers to help cover
Open Bartending Shifts.

Please call:
PER / Trustee Joe Heger 720-635-5881

WE     WANT YOU

Wanted Volunteer
Kitchen help

We are in need of volunteers to help:
Kitchen Cooks,

Servers and Helpers
Please call :

PER / Trustee Paul Schmeisser
303-717-4392

STI
LL



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Turning Our Passions
Into Actions

Did you Know…
Elks National Foundation Mission:

The mission of the ENF is to help Elks build stronger
communities. We fulfill this pledge by investing in

communities where Elks live and work. We help youth
develop lifelong skills, send students to college, meet the
needs of today's veterans, support the charitable work of
the state Elks associations, and fund projects that improve

the quality of life in local Elks communities.
ENF Impact

Since inception (1928), the ENF has contributed more than
$500 million toward Elks charitable projects nationwide.

Our programs continue to grow each year, allowing Elks to
do even more to build stronger communities.

This year, the ENF allocated $14.9 million to fund the
Community Investments Program, investing in Elks

communities through grants for Elks Lodges. Community
Investments Program grants offer your Lodge an

opportunity to serve your community in ways that will
raise the Lodge’s profile, energize the membership,

encourage former members to return to the fold, and gain
the notice of people who want to be part of an

organization that’s doing great things.
Visit www.elks.org for more information on the

Elks National Foundation and how to get involved.

Update for the Membership:
 In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes and in
compliance with the vote on the Lodge floor
authorizing the use of our investment fund, we have
bids on 2 projects in the kitchen area.

1. Project 1:             Replace the kitchen cooking
equipment to include the griddle, ovens and
burners.

2. Project 2:             Replace the cooling unit within
the Walk in Freezer and Walk in Refrigerator.

This was read and approved on the Lodge floor
November 18    . We will be moving forward with these
projects.
Thank you for your continued Support!
The Board of Directors

Attention Members:
We are in need of officers to help us run the Lodge and
keep us active in our community. If you are interested
please see either Steve Boyd or Troy Young. We need
several I'm sure we can find the right fit for you!

www.elks.org


T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Christmas Basket Food Drive Information
This year we will have several ways to help with our food drive for our Annual Christmas Basket Program.

How Can I Donate?
There are several opportunities to donate to our

baskets. These are some of the best options:

Drive Up Drop Off:
Drive up and Drop off your donation at the Lodge

Saturday and Sunday DECEMBER  4&5

Or… Drop off inside the Lodge anytime before
December 15th

How Can I Help
We are always looking for those who want to get

involved and give back to our community.
To help collect food at the

Food Drive locations or dates:
Contact Rick Huffman: 303-913-9837
Contact Bobby Heller: 303-518-0818

Christmas Basket Information
Food will be sorted and assembled on

December 16 & 17
Contact Bobby or Cathy for more information about

how to help sort and prepare the food.
The Holy Family Baseball Team will be Joining us this

year to help build the baskets.

Basket Delivery Information
Baskets will be delivered the morning of

December 18
We need drivers and trucks or larger vehicles to help

deliver baskets to our families.
Drivers and Helpers are asked to be at the Lodge

At or around 8:00 am. Questions…
Contact Bobby Heller: 303-518-0818

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of US
            THE VITAL LINK…..

  YOU !



Happening At
Your Lodge

Come Cheer on the
Denver Broncos

Dec 5:  Sloppy Joes
 Game will not show until after the
 Memorial Service
Dec 12:  Chinese
Dec 19:  Chili
Dec 26:  Riblets
Jan 2:  Taco Casserole
Jan 9:  Fried potatoes &
     Sausage

There may be changes to the menu each
week. If this happens, we will update on

Facebook.

Raffles, Cards, Bronco Shots
And now and then…

Jello Shots

Northglenn Elks
Hoop Shoot

Saturday, January 8, 2021
Free to all participants

Registration begins at 8:00 am
Shoot begins at 9:00 am

Northglenn Middle School
1123 Muriel Dr, Northglenn, CO 80233

All Children between the ages of
8 and 13 (Age as of April 1, 2022)

Are welcome to participate!!
Questions… contact Kim Pascoe 303-548-9372

Wish you were here…



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Baughman, Ed
Baughman, Marla
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Crespin, Eddie
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Gremling, Kim
Gustin, Tamara
Heger, Jerry
Hickman, Kim
Huffman, Rick
Hull, Norma
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
Olguin, Fred
Pond, Tom
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Van Gorp, Harold
Van Gorp, Sylvia
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

Bingo is once again being conducted with no capacity limitations.
Monday at Noon

Saturday at 11:00 am

cluB actiVities
Watch For eXcitinG neW WeeKdaY Fun at our cluB

MondaY: dinner & pool tournaMent

tuesdaY: happY hour all daY

WednesdaY: WinGs & Bar BinGo

thursdaY: MeetinG niGht

FridaY: dinner & Great tiMes

inside and outside seatinG areas are open

stop BY and saY hello

We Need
You !!



The Elks and Patriotism
Since the earliest days of the Order, patriotism has been among the many

hallmarks that make the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks stand out from
other fraternal organizations. With a membership comprised entirely of U.S.
citizens, the BPO Elks is committed to promoting the principles of individual

freedom, opportunity, and dignity.

World War I
The Elks patriotism and generosity helped the nation to victory in World
War I. In 1917, the Grand Lodge allocated $2 million to finance efforts to
assist U.S. soldiers. The Order organized and equipped the first two base
hospitals in France, and to accommodate the maimed and wounded, the

Elks built a 700-bed Reconstruction Hospital and gave it to the War
Department in 1918. This was the first of what was to become the VA

medical centers. That same year, the Order built a 72-room Community
House to take care of the families visiting the 40,000 soldiers stationed at

Camp Sherman, Ohio.

During the war, the Salvation Army was severely handicapped in its great
efforts for the servicemen by lack of funds. To make sure that this work
continued, the Elks undertook campaigns to raise funds for the Salvation

Army, and on many occasions assumed the entire cost of these
undertakings. In addition, the Order at Christmastime in 1918 gave the

Salvation Army $60,000 to continue its programs.


